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GIBS Clarification on Pending Dues 

 

It has been observed through comments on different social media platforms that an 

alleviating fear is created among students of Batch 2016-18 regarding payment of 

enhanced fee. GIBS issue this clarification and confirmthat fee hike is not 

applicable to students of Batch 2016-18. Students admitted w.e.f. Batch 2016 

onwards, have already paid the increased fee during their term in the Institute. 

 

Further clarification is made that with reference to Hon’ble High Court Order No. 

LPA 733/2017 & Hon’ble Supreme Court of India Diary No. 12371/2019, the 

students enrolled during Academic Session 2015-16 are liable to pay enhanced 

tuition fee as per the order of SFRC vide F. No. DHE 4(68)/SFRC/14-15/9728 

dated 19.02.2016.The Pending Dues are only applicable for MBA (I & II Shift), 

MBA (IB) and MCA (Dual Degree) students, enrolled in the year 2015. 

 

Also students are advised not to indulge in spreading fake & incomplete 

information on Social Media Platforms. For any query you can mail at 

gibs@gitarattan.edu.in 

 

 

Sd/- 

Director 


